

Nashville Amateur Radio Club, Inc. Minutes, March 15, 2018 Lock Two Park Clubhouse



President Ed Nutter - N1NUT, called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm with 30 persons in attendance.

Krissy Hurley, Warning Coordination Meteorologist at NWS Nashville presented an excellent Storm Spotter Training class for the group.

At the end of the training class, President Nutter presented Ms. Hurley with a Certificate of Appreciation from the Club along with a gift card.

President Nutter also presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Randy, KN4FAZ for his work in motorizing the telescoping tower on the Club's trailer. He also presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Martha, KJ4RIQ for her excellent work in publishing the Club's newsletter, The Bandspread.

Ed reminded the group about the following events:

- On Sunday, March 18 at the Clubhouse from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm, a memorial service will be held for Maurice Taylor, KJ4ZJL SK.
- The MS Walk:Nashville 2018 will be on Saturday, April 7, 2018 at Nissan Stadium in downtown Nashville. The NARC Event Coordinator is Ted Pennington, KM4JDM. Please contact Ted at km4jdm@gmail.com to volunteer or with any questions.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. The next Club meeting will be on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at the Lock Two Park Clubhouse.

Respectfully submitted, Paul, KJ4WQN Secretary